
Snow-Bird Policy 

As of November 4, 2013 it is the responsibility of the utility customer or property owner 

who leaves for more than 1 month of the year, to inform the City Auditor or Public Works 

of your leave and provide us with an alternate address.  Once informed of your leaving the 

city will “No Charge” the minimum water ($17.00) and sewer ($10.20) for a total of $27.20 

portion of the Sewer, Water, and Garbage bill. The City will turn off the water at your 

request, but the minimum charges for the remaining services (Garbage, Street Light Fee, 

Water Meter Fee, Lagoon and Sewer Rehab Project) from above mentioned services will 

continue to be charged.  

 


